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  March 2,3 Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Baby Showers 

March 10th is the date for LIFESPAN’s annual Baby Shower.  To date, Showers will be held at 25 

area churches and proceeds and donations of baby items will benefit area pregnancy centers.  If 

you need more information as to shower sites or drop-off locations, please call the main office of 

LIFESPAN, 734-524-0162 or the Oakland Office, 248-816-1546. 

 

 

             

  March 9,10 Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Embyros Are Persons 

The Alabama Supreme Court has found that embryos frozen for IVF procedures are, in fact, 

persons and deserving of all the respect afforded to any other person.  This is a giant step toward 

recognizing the humanity of the embryo and prevents them from being labeled “leftovers” and 

destroyed.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546. 

 

 

             

  March 16,17  Right to Life-LIFESPAN   National Pro-Life Chalk Day 

National Pro-Life Chalk Day is March 19th. Where could you chalk a loving pro-life message? 

LOVE LIFE! 

 

 

  March 23, 24  Right to Life-LIFESPAN Be the Change 

April 12 and 13 are the dates for LIFESPAN’s Be the Change program.  Along with Protect Life 

Michigan, LIFESPAN is proud to present this opportunity to learn from those on the front line of 

pro-life activities.  Being held in Livonia and Auburn Hills, and open to students from 7th grade 

and young adults, attendees will learn to be effective advocates for the unborn at this great pro-

life training opportunity. For more information and registration, please call the LIFESPAN 

office, 248-816-14546 



 

 

 

             

  March 30, 31  Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Celebrate Life Dinner 

It is not too early to reserve your space at our annual Celebrate Life Diner on May 7th at the San 

Marino Club.  Frank Pavone, director of Priests for Life is our speaker and our Silent Auction 

items are really special this year. For more information or to register, please call the LIFESPAN 

office, 248-816-1546. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


